
	
  

	
  

From: Janet P Walker 

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 01:55

To: 'DEPARTMENT-CONTACTS-L@listserv.gmu.edu'

Subject: Instant HR/Payroll: New, More Detailed Paystub

	
  

You asked for it.  We asked for it.  Banner has delivered.

Beginning May 5, 2013, we are happy to announce that your PatriotWeb paystub will now have more
information on it.  There will now be an official Mason logo along with a business address.  This, along
with year-to-date information, will make the pay stubs more useful to you and your financial institution. 
For more information, please visit the paystub FAQ.
 
We'll alert Mason faculty and staff via eFiles on Monday, May 13 and we've also posted it to the HR &
Payroll homepage.  In the meantime, please help us share the good news!

Janet P Walker <jwalker8@gmu.edu>

To: John Creuziger <jcreuzig@gmu.edu>

FW: Instant HR/Payroll: New, More Detailed Paystub
 

July 29, 2013  11:28 AM


